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Ivanhoe Mines comments on share price 
 

VANCOUVER, CANADA – Ivanhoe Mines (TSX: IVN; OTCQX: IVPAF) announced today that 
the company is not aware of any specific reason, other than short-term fluctuations in 
commodity prices, that might be contributing to the recent decline in the company’s share 
price.  
 
The company stated that it is making excellent progress at all of its three mine development 
projects — Kamoa-Kakula, Kipushi and Platreef. The expanded drilling program at the Kamoa-
Kakula Project is continuing with 14 drill rigs on site and the updated resource estimate for the 
high-grade Kakula Discovery is expected this month.  
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